
Dear all,  

 

HERE IS A REMINDER about the C++/OOPS 4 days TRAINING WEEK at ECMWF 

(Reading)  

on the 28th-31st of May 2013.  

 

Please let us know (mailto: ulf.andrea/@/smhi.se; jelenab/@/met.no) 

BEFORE 18th of APRIL if You  intend to take part in this training week. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ulf & Jelena   

 

 

 


